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Community Cupboard Donations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we navigate through these challenging times, I am writing to inform you about an initiative that we, 
at Parkland, have been undertaking to support our local community. 
 
In light of the ongoing cost of living crisis, we have established a Community Cupboard which is in our 
school reception. This initiative aims to provide much-needed assistance to families who may be facing 
financial hardships and struggling to access essential food items and toiletries. 
 
We are reaching out to you to kindly request any donations you may be able to make towards this 
cause. The types of items we are seeking include dried food, cereals, food sauces, and toiletries. Your 
contributions will go a long way in ensuring that those in need have access to basic necessities during 
these challenging times. 
 
If you wish to participate, you can drop off your donations at the school office during the following 
hours: Monday to Friday, between 9:00 am and 3:00 pm. We kindly request that all items are 
unopened and have not expired to ensure the highest quality and safety for those who will benefit 
from them. 
 
Rest assured that your generosity will remain completely anonymous. Our dedicated staff members 
will handle the distribution of items with utmost discretion and confidentiality, respecting the privacy 
of those who utilize the Community Cupboard. 
 
We understand that not everyone may be in a position to contribute, and that is perfectly 
understandable. However, if you are able to support this worthy cause, we would be immensely 
grateful for your generosity. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and support. Together, we can make a significant 
difference in the lives of those within our local community who need it most. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mr A Hayes 
Interim Headteacher 

 
 


